Student Voice
Interviews

A chance to learn more about what
our young people experience at NIA!

This week we interviewed Francesca in
Year 10

Question of the week:

Q: What have you achieved so far this
year that makes you proud?

A:1 have managed to achieve my highest
grade this year in English on my formative
Jekyll and Hyde assessment. My target
grade was originally a 5 and | beat it with
4 grades higher = a 9.

Q: What is your highlight of the week?

A: My highlight of this week was being
introduced to new dance work in Dance. |
found it really interesting.

Q: What are your goals for this academic
year?

A: My goals for this academic year are to
try my best in the subjects | enjoy most
and perfect those then move onto the
subjects | least enjoy

Q: What are your careers aspirations?
A: 1l want to be a choreographer.

Q: Final message or piece of advice for
your readers.

A: My pieces of advice are to think
carefully about your GCSE choices. Don't
leave it to the last minute. Choose
subjects you'll be excited to see on your
timetable. Give yourself a reason to
attend school. Think about the GCSE's you
need for what you want to become.

Meet NIA's Student
Committee Members!

Student - Temiloluwa
Committee - Anti-Bullying Ambassador

Hello! My name is Temiloluwa, and I'm honoured
to be part of the Anti-Bullying Ambassador
committee. I'm currently in Year 11, and as an
ambassador, my role is to promote kindness,
respect, and support within our school
community. Being an ambassador allows me to
actively raise awareness about bullying, support
my peers, and contribute to a positive school
environment where everyone can thrive. I'm
passionate about creating an environment
where everyone feels safe and valued. | truly
enjoy being part of this committee because it
empowers me to contribute to positive change
and helps foster a culture of inclusivity where
every student has the opportunity to feel
confident and accepted.
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Our Student Leadership Team are currently
working on producing two videos that will be
used with staff and students at NIA to support
improvements in Teaching and Learning and to
recruit for the new Student Leadership Team
next academic year.

Keep your eyes peeled for exciting updates next
term.



